
 

June 9th, 2023 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Order forms for our 2022-2023 Holy Spirit Yearbook went home with students this past week.  

Thank you for your consideration in supporting this school memento put together by our 

Yearbook Committee.  Our Grade 8’s had an adventurous and fun-filled overnight graduation 

trip to Ottawa this week and we are looking forward to our Track & Field Meet taking place this 

upcoming Friday at St. Max. 

Please see the information below for the week of Monday, June 12th, 2023 at Holy Spirit CES. 

Rescheduled Performance:  Aurora Cultural Centre 

Unfortunately, our performance of Mary Jane Mosquito, could not be rescheduled.  However, 

the Aurora Cultural Centre has worked with us to set up a presentation entitled “Carnaval of the 

Animals” on Monday, June 12th for Grade K to 4 students.  This will be followed by a workshop 

for our Gr.4 students with the artist.  We thank them for their efforts in supporting the arts within 

our school community.  If you would like more information the performance you can visit this 

website: https://www.totteringbiped.ca/carnival-of-the-animals 

CSC Parent Engagement Survey 

The Catholic School Council is requesting assistance from our parent community to find out 

what topics might interest them as well as any feedback for next year’s parent engagement 

initiative.  We kindly request that the short survey is completed by Monday, June 19th, 2023. 

CSC Parent Engagement Survey 

Personally Owned Electronic Devices Information (Cell Phones) Reminder 

We recognize that parents may need their children to have their cell phones before and after 

school, however, we ask that students keep their cell phones off and out of sight (i.e. 

backpacks) so that they are not a distraction during the school day.   

If a student is found to be misusing their cell phone, they will be reminded that their cell phone is 

to be turned off and out of sight.  If the student continues to use their phone throughout the 

school day, then please note that the teacher may ask to hold onto the phone for the duration of 

the day.  The student will be responsible for picking it up at the end of the school day.   

If offences continue, then the parent/guardian will be contacted by either their teacher or 

administration.  Future offences may involve the loss of the privilege of bringing a personally 

owned electronic device to school for a select period of time.  We thank you for your 

cooperation in this matter to ensure the safety of all of our students at Holy Spirit. 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

https://www.totteringbiped.ca/carnival-of-the-animals
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfierYWuVMBhjqXFRWdx2utf-gWzjCJJUI1n5pqDTdDwalv7w/viewform


Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

 

Important Dates: 

Mon. June 12th • Hot Lunch:  Delicious Greek 
 

Tues. June 13th • Gr. 3’s Visit Green Acres 

•  

Wed. June 14th • Hot Lunch:  Pizza 
 

Fri. June 16th • Hot Lunch:  A & W 

• Track & Field at St. Max 
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